
ARIZONA GIRLS STATE ANNOUNCES RECEIPT OF THEIR VERY FIRST
FOUNDATION GRANT

The American Legion Auxiliary Arizona Girls State Foundation is pleased to have been 
selected to receive a $5000.00 donation from Cox Charities. This marks the 28th year 
that Cox employees, through Cox Charities, have raised funds to help the communities 
in which they live and work. Since 1996, Cox Arizona employees have raised over $10.5 
million in grants for local Arizona nonprofits. 
This gift is part of $698,500 in statewide donations given to 125 local nonprofits this 
year, thanks to the generosity of 3,100 Cox employees in Arizona.  Thank you to grant 
writer Department Second Vice President Marge Christianson.

(top picture) Immediate Past Department President Rose Ficklin holding the "big 
check".  Thank you to Rose for having Girls State as her special project in 2023-2024.

(bottom picture) 2024 Cox Charities Grant Recipients along with Cox employees at 
the Cox Charities Grant Recipient celebration held on Wed., September 18, 2024.


